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From: Diana Shaw 
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 10:19 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

My position is presented to you as a resident, a parent and with family history of over 200 years in Tasmania and 
generations of AFL fans and players in my family including an All Australian. This development proposal and processes 
raise many concerns. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

In addition, 
-I want the guidelines to reflect a separation between stadium and facility requirements and having Tasmanian AFL 
/AFLW team. That one is not conditional on the other. 
- I want to see full transparency of communications and meetings between Government, AFL and development interests 
and consultants. 
-I have returned to this place many times and feel love and connection when crossing the bridge, seeing the mountain 
and entering the beautiful landscape of Hobarts river and surrounds. It is unique and valuable. I want these guidelines 
to ensure development tdoes not remove that beauty and aestheti importance to locals and visitors alike. 
- I want these guidelines to require a comprehensive and realistic transport and parking management assessment and 
plan that id done in alignment with other guidelines for transparency, impartiality and indigenous, historic and local 
respect. 

Yours faithfully, 

Diana Shaw 
 




